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    East Hartford Parks and Recreation is Preparing for the Annual Boo Bash! 

East Hartford— The East Hartford Parks and Recreation Department invites all children to come 

out and celebrate Halloween at our spooktacular Boo Bash party!  

The event will be held on Sunday, October 28 from 1 to 3:30 p.m. at the Community Cultural 

Center, located at 50 Chapman Place. 

The Boo Bash is an annual, festive Halloween party for children who are in grades 5 and under.  

There will be face painting, carnival games, crafts, inflatables, a DJ dance party, refreshments, 

trick-or-treating and so much more! You wouldn’t want to miss this party! This event is a 

wonderful opportunity for children to get together, make new friends and enjoy our fun fall 

activities.  

Those who wish to attend can purchase a ticket in advance at the Parks and Recreation 

Department and avoid the line the day of the event. Tickets are $1.00 for residents or $5.00 for 

non-residents.  Children must be accompanied by a parent or caregiver the entire time.  

This is also a wonderful opportunity for children to wear their spookiest costumes! We hope to 

see you all there. 
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